
 

 

  

 

 
TO: Members of the Arenas, Parks and Recreation Advisory 

Committee  
 
FROM: Mary Gallop, Manager, Facilities & Special Projects 
 
MEETING DATE: February 26, 2013 
 
SUBJECT: Report APRAC13-007  
 Sport Field Construction Update 
 

 

PURPOSE 

A report to provide an update on the implementation and construction of new and 
improved sport field projects. 

RECOMMENDATION 

That the Arenas, Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee approve the 
recommendation outlined in Report APRAC13-007 dated February 26, 2013, of the 
Manager of Facilities & Special Projects, as follows: 
 
That report APRAC13-007 and the presentation from the Manager of Facilities & 
Special Projects be received for information. 
 
 

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

There are no budget or financial implications resulting from the approval of the 
recommendation of Report APRAC13-007.  
 



Report APRAC13-007 - Sport Field Construction Update 
Page 2 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

Council approved a partnership with Fleming College (CSD11-024) on December 12, 
2011 to construct two artificial sport fields, sports field lighting, fencing, spectator areas, 
and a field house on the grounds of the College.  Council also approved a partnership 
with the Kawartha Pine Ridge District School Board for sport field improvements of the 
Thomas A. Stewart Secondary School (TASS). The improvements to TASS include the 
conversion of their natural turf field to artificial turf, replacement of the 6-lane running 
track to an 8-lane all-weather track and the addition of sports field lighting, fencing and 
spectator areas (CSD12-016 and CSD12-032).   
 
The Manager of Facilities & Special Projects, who is leading project implementation, will 
be presenting an update to these two projects at the February 26, 2013 meeting of the 
Arenas, Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee. 
 
Submitted by, 
 

 
 
Mary Gallop, Manager 
Facilities & Special Projects  
 
 
Contact Name: Mary Gallop 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1828 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-876-4615 
E-Mail: mgallop@peterborough.ca  
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